
PFC Honored by UP CM for CSR 
Initiative to Enhance School 
Infrastructure 
This recognition highlights PFC's dedication to improving educational infrastructure in 
government-run schools and making a positive impact in the state. 

 

New Delhi: Power Finance Corporation, in recognition of its significant 
contribution to enhancing the infrastructure facilities of government schools 
in Uttar Pradesh through its CSR initiative, was honoured with an 
appreciation award by the Hon'ble CM of UP Shri Yogi Adityanath. 

The award was presented during an event organized by the Education 
Department of UP, where Shri Ali Shah, ED (CSR & HR), received the 
award on 19.07.2023 at Lok Bhawan in Lucknow.  

This recognition highlights PFC's dedication to improving educational 
infrastructure in government-run schools and making a positive impact in 
the state. 

 


